
 

 
 

 
 

 
I urge the State Water Resources Control Board to delay implementation or approval of copper TMDLs in any salt 

water bodies in California until a number of key actions occur such as allowing time for the USEPA to approve the 

Biotic Ligand Model (BLM) to determine copper toxicity in salt water.   I  urge the Board to reject the proposed 

amendment to the Los Angeles Regional Basin Pan to revise the Total Maximum Daily Loads for Marina del Rey 

Toxic Pollutants. 

I further urge more complete scientific study of this issue, as I believe some assumptions are false. 

 

Sincerely, 

Susan Jacquelin 

909 Marina Village #280 

Alameda CA 94501 

 
 

 
 

Public Comment
Marina del Rey Toxics TMDL

Deadline: 5/13/14 by 12:00 noon
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